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You are invited toé              

       RALLY DAY! 
 

 

 SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2016 
  

          

                  Following morning worship   
      ALL- CHURCH LUNCHEON        
   
 

                  followed by...  
 

                   

          

            ñThe Fascinating Life of Beesò  
 

                                                presented by Deborah Klughers. 

 
Itõs time to register for Sunday School! All Pre K through 8th 

grade students!  
  

STUDENTS: After the childrenõs message you will be gathering in the Session House to meet your 

teachers! YOU will also add your name to the Sunday School Bulletin Board and receive a small 

gift!  

  

 

CONGREGATION: Everyone is invited for a church luncheon in the Session House --   sandwiches, 

salads and desserts.  Come learn about the fascinating life of bees!  

 

  

LETõS COME TOGETHER TO LEARN ABOUT GOD 

AND GROW IN FAITH  

 
 

 

 
Sunday School  teachers are needed!  
You may volunteer to ñteam teachò or be in the rotation of teachers.  If you are interested in 

teaching, please contact Lori Dalene: 631-907-2625 or loridalene@gmail.com   

mailto:loridalene@gmail.com


from the Pastor 
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"It is important to remember that I am your Interim Pastor.  By definition that means I will be 

here for the limited time of your pastoral transition" --sentences from my introduction letter to 

the church back in January 2014.  Well, the "pastoral transition" time is coming to an end. 

 

Now, three years since Pastor Tom Schacher moved on, and after reviewing paperwork of over 

320 possible candidates, the PNC has identified the candidate they wish to joyfully recommend.  

On Sunday, September 18, you will have the opportunity to experience the worship leadership 

of that candidate and then, in the Congregational Meeting that follows, vote whether or not to 

extend a call to that person to become the 21st installed pastor of FPCEH. 

 

It is an exciting and joy-filled time! 

 

At the same time, our time together in this particular relationship is coming to an end.   My last 

Sunday with you will be October 16.  In November, if the way be clear, I will assume a 

Temporary Supply position in Springs.  

 

 It has certainly been an eventful 2 3/4 years together.  We've baptized several babies and one 

adult.  We've said goodbye to several dear, long-time members.  You added air conditioning to 

the sanctuary, accomplished a major refurbishing of the Narthex, upgraded the parking area and 

rejuvenated the Memorial Garden.  I have thoroughly enjoyed with you three VBSes, two 

Thanksgiving dinners, many  delightful fellowship events, and a committed little Bible study 

time. And you have prayed and helped to care for Steve and me through five surgeries and a 

major respiratory illness.  

 

The central feature of our life together, though, has been Sunday worship.  Through words, 

music and prayer, we have lifted our voices in praise and thanksgiving and listened for God's 

guidance and love. And we have been warmed, challenged and supported by the fellowship of 

each other. 

 

For each of you, for all of you, for the challenges and the joys--I am grateful.   

 

After October 16, I will no longer be your pastor, but Steve and I continue to enjoy the 

Amagansett manse.  I expect our paths will cross again. I hope so.   

       

      Peace, 

       Nancy Howarth 

 

 



 
 

Greetings from the PNC.  

 

We all have worked very hard reviewing the paperwork of over 300 candidates to get to this 

point.  We are pleased to say we have found a nominee.  

 

On September 18th, if the way be clear, our candidate will lead worship.  The Session has called a 

Congregational Meeting for immediately following worship that day to hear a bit more from the 

candidate, ask questions, and then vote whether or not to call this candidate to be our next installed 

pastor.   The PNC kindly requests all church members, if possible, to come and attend worship on 

September 18th, so they can meet this potential pastor.  

 

This is a very exciting time in the life of the church!  We will deeply miss Pastor Nancy and are very 

grateful for all the time and effort she has given us here at First Presbyterian Church.  But we are 

looking forward to the new doors God opens to us all as we move forward. 

 

Thank you, 

The PNC  

 
 

Pastor Nominating CommitteeðRachel Lys, Andrea Cooper, Bob Osborne, Bruce Bluedorn, Hilary 

Malecki, Kristy Lamonda, Mary Siska 
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PNC Report: Exciting News! 

Congregational Meeting 
 

Sunday, September 18, 2016 
immediately following worship for the  

sole purpose of receiving the report of the 

Pastor Nominating Committee 

and acting on their recommendation. 

 
Reminder: 

only Active Members may vote. 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To offer flowers in memory or honor of a loved one, 
please contact Summer Borsack, 631-902-0778, or      
   summerborsack@gmail.com 
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       September Food List: 

 
  Sept 4th   Peanut Butter & Jelly 
 
  Sept 11th   Pasta & Sauce 
 
  Sept 18th   Rice & Beans 
 
  Sept 25th   Canned Soup 

  

 

Special Service  

For  

9/11  

15th Anniversary  

Observance  

 

 

On September 11th, 4:00pm,  

our sanctuary will host  

a special observance 

 designed by members  

of  the Clericus,  

remembering the lives lost. 

 

Please join us for prayer and to 

welcome the community. 

2:00 pm  
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Scholarships Awarded 
 
The Session through the Scholarship Committee was pleased to offer awards this year: 
 The Ann Bluedorn Book Scholarship for  entering freshmen was awarded to Alana 
Ellis and Nicole Lockwood.   Backlund Scholarship recipients are  Alana Ellis, Nicole 
Lockwood, Morgan German, Riley McMahon and Hannah Vogel.   These scholarships  
make a significant difference, especially as costs for both undergraduate and graduate 
programs continue to rise.  
Congratulations 2016 recipients! 

 

 

 

      

 

 jar was emptied  

this week and the contents passed on 

to the administrator of the program.  

So far, youôve donated $116.75!   

Mostly in quarters!   Thank you! 
 

 

Along with several other congregations in the 

Clericus, we will be participating in a new local, 

ongoing mission effort. 

 ñLaundry Loveò is part of a national 

initiative that ñconsists of regular opportunities to 

help people who are struggling financially by 

assisting them with doing their laundry. For those 

living below the povery line, washing clothes 

presents both a logistical problem and a financial 

hardship. Laundry Love partners with local 

laundromats in cleaning the clothes of those living 

in shelters, motels, cars, garages and on the 

streets.ò 

 The local effort is orchestrated through St. 

Lukeôs Episcopal, operating one night each week 

in the Amagansett laundromat. The laundromat 

will supply the soap, while Laundry Love supplies 

the quarters to operate the machines. One load in a 

regular washer costs $5; a large washer is $10; 

dryers are 25¢ for five minutesðall must be in 

quarters. One thankful recipient said, ñIf I had 

clean clothes, people would treat me as a human 

being.ò 

 On the small table in the Narthex you will 

find a labeled container for quarters. (All monies 

are accepted, but quarters are especially helpful.) 

Thank you! (Deacons) 

 
Would you like to join the prayer 
ministry?  
 
 
To be added to our email prayer 
chain, email 
fpceh.prayer@gmail.com  
 
To be added to our text prayer chain, 
text fpceh.prayer@gmail.com  
 
To be added to our phone prayer 
chain, call the church  
office (631)324-0711.  
 
 

mailto:fpceh.prayer@fpceh.org
mailto:fpceh.prayer@fpceh.org


 

     CARE & OUTREACH  
 
 

September 
 

4th-10th Carolyn Preische & Kristy LaMonda 
 
 

11th-17th  Andrea Cooper & Lee Andrews 

  

18th-24th Joy Anne Dixon & Linda Miller 

 

25th-10/1 Lori Dalene & Don Smith 
 
 

 

As a volunteer, we ask that you perform the following duties 

during your assigned week(s): 

1. Please check the monthly newsletter and send a card to anyone 

celebrating a birthday or anniversary during your week. Cards are 

available in the narthex. 

2. Please reach out by phone, email, mail, or home visit to any 

church goer you would like just to congratulate, express concern 

for, or to just say "hello". 

3. Please be "on call" should any other needs arise, such as a 

meal provided, errand run, etc. You are NOT required to perform 

any request that makes you uncomfortable. Please be honest with 

the Deacon of the month if you are uncomfortable with anything 

that may be asked of you. 

4. At the end of your week, please let your Deacon of the month 

know who you reached out to during the week.  

 

 

ATTENTION: 

CHURCH LIBRARY 
 

WE HAVE 

BEEN GIVEN 

SOME NEW BOOKS 
 

Psalms for Young Children, 
 

Godôs Dream, 
 

and others. 
 

And there are many other good 

books on the shelves for all ages. 

 

Take a look! 

 

(Tues. through Fri.) 

(10am-2pm) 
 

HAPPY  

READING! 

 

 

- Alice Wood 

 

 ...was a regular feature of our newsletter for several years.  One person, for months or years at a time, 

offered their thoughts and perspective on faith intersecting with their life.  Since no one person has stepped 

forward to fill the spot vacated by Hudson Cook last year, the Session has suggested a different approach.   

 Rather than committing to many articles, we would be delighted to receive just one submission, 

preferably around 300 words or less, from any and all our members.  We would all be enriched by many voices 

contributing their experience and thoughts around faith.   

 Writing can be prayer.  Allow this experience of contributing to the newsletter to be a faith-filled time 

with God.      

 Why not give it a try--just once?!  Office retains editing privilege but will check all changes with the 

author before printing.   
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CAVE QUEST 
Vacation Bible School 


